Konrad Jackson

From: Elizabeth Allman <elizabeth.s.allman@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 11:48 AM

To: Rep. Kurt Olson

Subject: Fairbanks Natural Gas accessibility

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

| am writing as a resident of Fairbanks to note that | am very interested in making Natural Gas accessible to Fairbanks
residences and businesses. Heating oil is unbearably expensive, and finding ways to lower my heating bill are necessary.
Please do all in your power to make natural gas accessible to Fairbanks as soon as possible.

Elizabeth S. Allman



Konrad Jackson

From: Heidi Haas <haasfamilycircus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 12:30 PM

To: Rep. Kurt Olson

Cc: Konrad Jackson

Subject: HB74

Representative Olson,

| am writing to express my support of HB74. Like many families in Fairbanks, our family is struggling each month to pay
utility bills that exceed our monthly mortgage payment. My husband and | both work to provide for our family and
would be willing and able to switch to natural gas if it was available.

There have been numerous public meeting in Fairbanks regarding the plan and the support from Fairbanks is clear. We
support a program that will allow our area of the state to utilize the same utility resources other large cities utilize in our
state. Just this past fall, our family personally knew 4 families that moved to Palmer due to the cost of utilities in
Fairbanks compared to Fairbanks.

| have not been able to provide public testimony due to my children being on spring break but | hope this email serves as
evidence of my support.

Heidi Haas
Fairbanks



Konrad Jackson

From: Richard Tallant <r_t_interiors@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 4:51 PM

To: Rep. Kurt Olson

Subject: Trucking gas to Fairbanks?!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Rep. Olson-

Why is it so difficult for you to get us an affordable heat source in the interior.
Regards,

Richard Tallant
Owner/ President, RT Interiors LLC



Konrad Jackson

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Dear Mr. Olson,

Sherry L. Blizzard <sherry.blizzard@k12northstar.org>
Wednesday, March 13, 2013 12:07 PM

Rep. Kurt Olson

Interior Gas Trucking Plan

Follow up
Flagged

| am a member of the Fairbanks League of Women Voters and helped with registering voters as well as assisting with the
candidate forum held at the Tanana Valley State Fair last fall. With due respect, | beg to differ with you about the lack of
interest in a plan for trucking gas to the interior. Please reach out to your colleagues from Fairbanks and ask them
directly what their constituents are wanting. | am 100% positive that every single one of them will tell you that the
energy crisis and relief in the interior is the number one issue on the minds of the people. In addition, | attended the
town hall forum a few weeks ago and Senators Bishop, Coghill, Kelly and Hoffman will all report that this is the number
one item on their list of priorities. Thank you for looking into this issue and please consider those of us who are being
squeezed to death by the exorbitant cost of energy in the interior or Alaska.

Sincerely,
Sherry Blizzard
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